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February 2021
Dear Applicant
Thank you for showing an interest in applying for the Deputy Manager post within Renfrewshire Carers Centre.  
Please return your application to us as soon as possible but before the deadline of Monday 15th March 2021 before 12.00pm. Please note CV’s are not accepted.
Please return your application by email to Janice@renfrewshirecarers.org.uk
If you require an application pack in an alternative format, please email us at: enquiries@renfrewshirecarers.org.uk 
Interviews will be held via Zoom, week beginning Monday 22nd March 2021. If your application is successful, you will be notified before that date via email.
If you have not heard by this date unfortunately, you have been unsuccessful with your application.
The preferred candidate will be subject to a criminal conviction check through the Protection of Vulnerable Groups (PVG) Scheme, satisfactory references and health check.

May we take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the post and wish you success in your application.

Yours faithfully
Diane Goodman
Diane Goodman
Centre Manager
